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Montana House in Apgar Village Celebrates 50 Year Anniversary June 26, 2010
2 - 5 pm   Open House
7 pm - Chris Peterson - Centennial Presentation

The Montana House in Apgar Village, Glacier National Park, is delighted to celebrate 50 years in business in Apgar Village, Glacier National Park; the same year the Park is celebrating its 100 Year Centennial.

The Montana House opened in Apgar Village on Mother's Day in 1960 as the Regional Craft Shop.
Hans and Toni Jungster built the Montana House and moved into the family living quarters in the back 
of the shop in 1959. They opened for business the following Mother's Day. Their intent then, as it still 
is today, was to feature arts and crafts made by Native American and Montana artists, authors, and 
craftsmen. During the past fifty years more than 500 artists and craftsmen have displayed their work at 
the Montana House, and Glacier Park visitors enjoy shopping for a gift or memory of their visit to Glacier Park. The featured products then and now include pottery, wood pieces, jewelry, photography, books,
quilting, painting, glassworks, Native American art , beadwork and traditional, modern and Native American music. The book selection is noted for its broad scope including Glacier National Park, Montana, and Western history, plant and Native American.

The Montana House continues that tradition by supporting Montana Artists who have been inducted into the Montana Circle of American Masters in the Visual Folk and Traditional Arts:  Elaine Snyder, Buckskin Clothier, Jim Jensen, "bear man" wood carver, Rich Charlson, wood work, and Jackie Larson Bread, Blackfeet beadwork master artist.

In recent years the Montana House has collaborated with the Glacier National Park Fund to host its 
LOOK , LISTEN and LEARN speaker program to expand the Montana House and Glacier Park Visitor experience.  This year's Centennial speaker list includes: Will Hammerquist - National Parks Conservation Association; Sumio Harada - renowned Wild Life Photographer; Chris Peterson - photographer and editor of Glacier Park Magazine, Dave Hadden - Director of Headwaters Montana; Carol Guthrie - author of Glacier Park, the First 100 Years; Doug Chadwick - author and writer for National Geographic and his newest book The Wolverine Way; and Dan Fagre - US Geological Survey.  If planning to attend the speaker presentations it is recommended to call ahead and make a reservation.  There are also book signing and author days on a regular basis and on www.montanahouse.info

The Montana House is a second generation family business since Hans and Toni Jungster located their first shop in Bigfork in the 1950's. Hans Jungster, was born in Germany, immigrated to New York prior to WW II.  Hans served as an Instructor in the U.S. Tenth Mountain Division.  Toni Stanton Jungster was from Seattle. The desire to locate in Montana was likely the result of a University of Washington botany field trip in 1949 led by the renowned UW botany professor Hitchcock who had also taught at the University of Montana. Hans worked a short time for the National Park Service in Colorado. After Hans unexpectedly passed away in 1967, Toni continued the business until the mid 1990's when she retired.
After acquiring sole ownership, Monica decided her parent’s original intent should be memorialized in what has become the Montana House mission statement. That mission is: To Celebrate and Promote the Creativity of Montana and Native American Artists and Craftsmen For Our Mutual Benefit.  Today,
Monica continues what her parents started - including their love for the beauty of Glacier National Park by presenting the work of local and regional artists to the Glacier Park Visitor.

Early in its history the Montana House has been noted and acknowledged for its focus on arts and crafts.  The 1962 "Outdoor Recreation Commission" report noted that the quality of gifts that Montana House provided was "appreciated by visitors" on vacation to a National Park.  A Rand McNally guide in the 1970's again stated that the "Montana House is just what its name implies, a showcase of arts and crafts and handmade clothing of the entire state - one of the best gift shops in the Northwest.” 

On June 26, 2010 there will be an Open House at the Montana House from 2 to 5 pm. Various Montana House artists will be on hand to greet Park Visitors and community neighbors. There will be music by Nuevo Columbia, a local group. 

That evening at 7 pm, Chris Peterson, author of Boy Wonder and the Big Burn, and editor of Glacier Park Magazine, will give a presentation on his 100 Days in Glacier National Park Photo Project. 
Space is limited, therefore reservations are recommended for the evening presentation. Call the Montana House at 888-5393 or email 1960mthouse@centurytel.net

Please join us for an afternoon and evening at the Montana House is Apgar Village in Glacier National Park!     Refreshments will be served.  
